





Reaching for the Stars! Canterbury Road, Davyhulme, Manchester, M41 ORX Tel 0161 748 3392

6th May 2022

Primary Futures Week 2

Dear Parents and Carers

I mentioned in a letter before the Easter holidays that I will be arranging for our next Primary Futures Week during the week of **Monday 23rd May** with the theme of 'Diversity' to support Stephen Lawrence Memorial Day.

I would like to invite parents and carers into school to speak to pupils in person/run an interactive session to help learn more about the possible career options that are available to them in the future. Previously, pupils have enjoyed taking part in sessions including football skills, wall papering, finance, health care and media. With this year's theme being diversity, we would love to hear about the range of sectors that you are involved in. I am looking forward to this being a very inspirational week for our pupils.

If you would like to be involved in this event, please email me directly on <u>iuliegrindlev36@gmail.com</u> and I will share further details.

Thank you very much for your valued support and I look forward to working together.

Yours Sincerely

Mrs Julie Grindley

Parent Governor